
St. Cecilia’s Public School 
Special Assembly 

 
On the occasion of Diwali, the middle wing of St. Cecilia’s Public School celebrated a 

special assembly on 31st October, 2018 (Wednesday). 

Students of the middle wing did a skit on ‘Cracker-free’ Diwali where they displayed the 

harmful (majority elderly) animals and our environment. 

A pledge was taken by the students to ‘light diyas and someone’s life’. 

A rally was also organised to spread awareness about cracker and appeal students to burn 

‘eco friendly’ green crackers and save our environment. 

The ‘Prize Distribution Ceremony’ was also held where students were awarded for their 

performance in various activities conducted at school and in other schools as well. 

 

“Light Diyas, Spread Happiness, and make this world a better place to live”. 


